
LICHFIELD AND TAMWORTH CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

Notice is hereby given that the 2025 Annual General Meeting of the Lichfield and 
Tamworth Chamber of Commerce will be held on Thursday 30th October at 4pm at The 

Hub at St Mary's, Lichfield, for the following purposes: 

1. To receive the minutes of the last AGM
2. To receive the president’s report on the last year’s activities, and to appoint the new

President 
3. To confirm ongoing Executive Committee members, plus any new elected or co-

opted members (following nominations & elections if required) 
4. AOB

By order of the President 

Fiona Rouse  
Lichfield and Tamworth Chamber of Commerce President 
11.09.25 



 
 
 
 
 

   

 

 
LICHFIELD AND TAMWORTH CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 

NOMINATIONS FOR THE ELECTION OF CHAMBER OFFICERS AT THE ANNUAL GENERAL 
MEETING ON  

30th October 2025 
 

1. President and Honorary Chair 
• Fiona Rouse will complete her term as President and move into a one-year term as 

Honorary Chair. 
• Martin Hall, current Vice President, will be nominated for the role of President. 

 
2. Vice Presidents 

• Julie Poppleton & Hannah Montgomery will be stepping down and will not continue 
into the second year of their Vice Presidency. 

 
3. Executive Council – Voting Members 

• Kyle Raffo, Julian Fisher, John Moore, Logan Khan, and Emma-Jane Bisseker will 
continue into the second year of their terms. 

• Paul Barnes and Clare Lubrano will be stepping down and will not continue into the 
second year of their terms. 

• Sharon McCormick’s one-year co-opted term has now concluded; she is eligible for 
election. 

• Adam Gadsby will be stepping down as Future Faces Ambassador. 
• Thomas Hobbs (as representative of Tamworth Borough Council, subbed by Klaudia 

Haines) and Chris Brewerton (representative of Lichfield District Council) will 
continue to serve as co-opted members. 

• Hannah Montgomery, as representative of our chosen charity Grace Cares, will 
continue as a co-opted member until March 2025. 

 
Vacancies 
 
There are eight vacancies available for election: 

• 3 Vice President roles 
• 5 Executive Committee Member roles 

 
If you wish to be nominated for election, please click here to complete an application form. 
 

Enquiries: 
For any enquiries, please contact Charlie Elliott: 
Lichfield & Tamworth Chamber of Commerce 

c.elliott@birmingham-chamber.com 

https://www.greaterbirminghamchambers.com/lichfield-tamworth-executive-committee-application.html
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